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Monday 12th September 2022 

 
Mount St. Catherine’s Primary School 

2022 – 2023  
SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II all schools received guidance 
from the Department of Education’s Permanent Secretary, Mark 
Browne. 
 
It is expected that all schools will continue as usual throughout the 
mourning period of 10 days since her Majesty’s death, with the 
exception of the day of the State Funeral, Monday 19th September 
2022. 
 
It is anticipated that most schools will close on Monday 19th September 
2022 as there will be a reduction in public services. Consequently, the 
decision has been taken to close this school for one day on 
Monday 19th September 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Kevin O’Neill  
Principal 


